

LOS ANGELES POLICE COMMISSION

MEDIA RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 20, 2018

CONTACT: Juan Garcia (213) 236-1400

LA POLICE COMMISSION INVITES PUBLIC TO PROVIDE INPUT ON DRAFT VIDEO RELEASE POLICY

Los Angeles - Community members are invited and encouraged to review the "Draft Critical Incident Video Release Policy" the Los Angeles Police Commission presented earlier today at the regular meeting of the Board of Police The draft policy was posted on the LAPD website, Commissioners. www.lapdonline.org, available for public viewing. The policy will be available for two weeks to allow for community members and organizations to provide their Public comment may be sent via electronic comments. videoreleaseinput@lapd.online, or in writing by mailing comments to the Los Angeles Board of Police Commissioners, 100 West 1st Street, Suite 134, Los Angeles, California 90012.

On March 13, 2018, a summary of the public input will be provided to the Board for discussion and consideration of any modifications to the draft policy. The Board would have the opportunity at that meeting to act to approve the final policy. After the Board approved the policy the Department will establish the procedures to implement that policy.

For additional information, please contact the Police Commission at (213) 236-1400.

###